
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
LA Contact: Virtual School for Children in Care - Wendy Rudd 
Audience: Designated Teachers for Looked After Children and SENCOs 
 
Making Personal Education Plans (PEPs) a priority for children in care  
 
Due to demand the training programme that accompanied the launch of Norfolk’s 
new Personal Education Plan (PEP) for Looked After Children is being repeated.  
 
There are three sessions remaining, running until the end of March 2012, so if you 
haven’t yet attended, this is a final opportunity to take advantage of the training. 
 
These multi-agency sessions are attended by foster carers, Designated Teachers, 
Independent Reviewing Officers and social workers and provide an opportunity to 
explore the PEP process and the necessity of investing in it to improve educational 
outcomes for children in care.  
 
Designated Teachers for Looked After Children are pivotal in enhancing the 
PEP process and their presence at multi-agency training gives an important 
dimension.  
 
Attached is the flyer providing details of how to book onto the course. This training 
opportunity will not be repeated so please book now to secure a place.    
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Target Group: 
 
Social Workers, Designated Teachers, 
Residential Staff, Foster Carers and 
Independent Reviewing Officers 
 

Training Provider: 
 
Norfolk County Council, Children’s 
Services 
 
 

‘Making Personal 
Education 

Plans (PEPs) a priority 
for children in care’ 

 

All children and young people in care need 
to have a Personal Education Plan or 
PEP.  The PEP brings together their care 
and education information in one 
document, so that all those working with a 
child know the essential information about 
their education. 
 
Following the launch of the new PEP 
format last year, this workshop aims to 
take a detailed look at it, with advice and 
information on how to complete it.  There 
will be opportunities for discussion and 
feedback for practitioners to promote 
interdisciplinary understanding and 
collaboration, and to ensure the success of 
the PEP process. 
 
During this session, time will be spent 
exploring the process and necessity of 
investing in it, in order to highlight how 
multi-agency working can improve 
educational opportunities for children in 
care.  
 

Training courses: 
 
Venue      Date    Time 
Gt Yarmouth, Imperial Hotel   Mon 21st Nov 11  1.30pm-4.30pm 
Norwich, Woodside Centre    Fri 9th Dec 11  9.30am-12.30pm 
Thetford, Keystone Innovation Centre  Weds 22nd Feb 12  1.30pm-4.30pm 
Aylsham Lodge Hotel    Weds 14th Mar 12  9.30am-12.30pm 
King’s Lynn, West Norfolk PDC   Tues 27th Mar 12  1.30pm-4.30pm 

How to apply: 
 
Email 
earlyyearsandchildcare@norfolk.gov.uk 
the session you’d like to attend and 
include your name, job title, organisation, 
address, email and telephone number. 
Alternatively, please call Early Years & 
Childcare on 01603 222900 with the above 
information. 
 
 


